
Submitter: Rose William 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2002 

I oppose this bill. The government does not have the right to make medical decisions 

for my child unless my child is in imminent danger. To use my tax dollars to support 

such action is twice the insult. I also disagree with our tax dollars being used to pay 

for gender affirming treatment or abortion. Enough is enough. 


